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Term 4 Week 8 

 Stage 3 Swimming Lessons–  

  Each Thursday, from 24th October– 5th December   

 Transition Graduation– Thursday 5th December at 12.30pm 
 Presentation Day– Thursday 12th December at 10.30am 
 Students last day of school 2024– Wednesday 18th December 

  

We wish all of our families a wonderful and  
safe Christmas and New Year holiday period! 

 

 Students first day of school 2025– Thursday 6th February 



Good afternoon everyone, 

As we approach the end of a busy school year, children are still engaged in valuable 
learning activities right up to the end of the school year. Students are participating in 
challenging activities that not only see them consolidating learning from this year, but 
preparing them for new learning experiences for next year. The job of the teacher is to 
find just the right level of challenge for each student to grow a little every day, and now is 
not the time to switch off. 

Maintaining strong attendance is as crucial as ever. Our students have boosted their 
overall school attendance throughout term 4. Children enjoy the discussions about 
attendance on Fridays and the reward of regular attendance on a Monday. By being at 
school, our students develop strong social bonds with their teachers and students. They 
make great progress in their learning and they don’t miss out on valuable pieces of 
information. We congratulate families on their continued attitude towards school 
attendance and encourage you to continue to grow. 

A heartfelt thank you to those of you who came to our Major Awards Gathering and 50th 
Celebration. A special thanks to Former Principal, Mr Ian Reeves for sharing some of his 
fond memories of his time at Newling and to all of the past students, staff and community 
members who made our weekend of celebrations so successful. The children had a great 
time at the disco with exemplary behaviour and outstanding enthusiasm for all of the 
dances. A special thank you to our school staff and P&C who supported the celebrations, 
making it so memorable. Our students will be re-filling the time capsule ready for the next 
milestone birthday celebration in some years time. If you would like to purchase a 
commemorative tea towel or apron, they are still available at the school office. 

Reports will be sent home during Week 9. Teachers have worked very hard, collating 
information about your children and how they are performing at school. We encourage 
you to take the time to discuss these with your children and if you have any questions, 
make an appointment to see your child’s teacher. 

This Thursday, we celebrate the end of the transition program our ‘Little Stars’ with a 
Graduation Assembly starting at 12:30pm. Children who have participated in this 
program will be well prepared for starting kindergarten next year. We can’t wait to have 
them as part of our crew.  

Our end of year Presentation Day Assembly is happening next week. This is our 
opportunity to recognise outstanding achievements of our students and celebrate as a 
community, the wonderful work they have done. We hope you can join us! 

Have a great week 

Stephen Gadd 
Principal 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 



Kindy Koalas Class News 

 Wow this term and year has just flown by. We can’t believe it is nearly over. We have been 
working hard this term practicing all our sounds and starting to write words with these 
sounds and form these words into sentences. We have attached some photos of our writing. 
In the mornings, we have been visiting the chooks, collecting the eggs, planting seeds in the 
greenhouse and feeding worms to the hungry chooks.  We can’t wait to make some yummy 
food with all the spinach from the greenhouse and eggs from the chooks.  
During Maths, we have been learning about 3D objects and position. We have enjoyed  
learning to code simple things and learn to make Scratch move on the computer.  
A few weeks ago we went to the University to experiment with different robots. We had the 
best day. 
On Tuesday we are off to Thalgarrah for our Teddy Bear's picnic, it will be so fun. We look 
forward to sharing our adventures with you. 
Have a safe and happy holiday and we can’t wait to see you next year! Merry Christmas and 
a Happy New Year. Miss Laura, Miss Lennon and Mrs Waters 



K/1 Bunnies Class News 

The Kindergarten/Year 1 Bunnies are having a very busy and productive end to 
the year. In Literacy lessons the students have been consolidating the single 
sounds, digraphs and consonant blends that they have learned through the year 
in the InitiaLit program. They are also extending their learning in preparation 
for Year 1 and Year 2 by learning more complex letter combinations, applying 
this knowledge to their reading and writing and practising their letter  
formation in ‘grown up’ handwriting books.  
In Mathematics, the students have been learning different strategies to add and 
subtract numbers and how to explain the strategies they use. They have been 
learning the possibility of different events happening and describing this  
possibility using chance words. The students have been collecting data and  
recording the data on tally charts, picture graphs and in column graphs.  
In Science lessons, the students have become mini scientists, investigating the  
observable properties of materials and different things that everyday items are 
made of. They have learned to predict, test, analyse, conclude and reflect when 
investigating a scientific question. 
In Visual Arts, the students have been rolling, pinching and manipulating clay to 
sculpt works of art.  
The students are really looking forward to the Teddy Bears’ Picnic at Thalgarrah 
on Tuesday. 



SCHOOL NOTICES 

Important Dates 2025 
• Term 1 Dates- Thursday 6th February— Friday 11th April 
• Stage 3 Crew Camp, Thalgarrah—10th to 12th February 
• Swimming Carnival– Thursday 13th February 
• Yrs K-2 Water Fun Day– Thursday 13th February 
• Term 2- Wednesday 30th April—Friday 4th July 
• School Photo Day– Thursday 22nd May 
• Dental Visit– 10th and 11th June 
• Term 3- Tuesday 22nd July— Friday 26th September 
• Book Fair– 18th to 22nd August 
• Term 4- Tuesday 14th October— Friday 19th December 
• Stage 2 Coffs Camp– Wednesday 22nd to Friday 24th October 
• Stage 3 Lake Ainsworth Camp– Monday 17th November to Friday 21st November 

Please return all borrowed library books 
to the school as soon as possible. 



Please ensure your child brings a labelled water  

bottle to school each day. 

A piece of  fruit or veg is also needed  

each day for ‘Crunch’n‘Sip’. 

Attendance Awards 
Each Monday we will be having a draw for any 

students’ who had 100% attendance in the  

previous week. Two students will be randomly  

selected from our spinning wheel, and they will 

get to choose a book prize to keep. 
 

Congratulations to our week 7 winners Phoenix and Charles. 

Congratulations to our week 8 winners Daniel and Layla C. 
 

We are encouraging students to aim high– they need to be in it to win it! 

  December Birthdays 

 
 

 

Shout out to…. 
Week 7 

Tomas– because he makes me laugh every time. From Someone… 

Elliot– because he plays with me when I don’t have any friends. From Rupert 

Brooklyn– because she makes me happy. From Kyshaun 

Lilianna– because she is smart, hard working, really kind, a great friend and an 
amazing sister. From your big sis Maya 
 

Week 8 

Adelaide– because she is a good friend. From Camilia 

Jazzy– because she’s the best friend to me and everyone. From Tomas 

Charles– because he is always helping others without being asked. From Mr H 

Nero– 1st 

Creed– 1st 

Kaitlyn– 2nd 

Ross– 4th 

Ronan– 13th 

Dylan– 16th 

Harlem– 17th 

Archer– 18th 

Jayden– 19th 

Bailey M– 20th 

Zedyth– 26th 

Dallas– 28th 

Samuel– 29th 

Brielle– 31st 

Ariah– 31st 









COMMUNITY NOTICES 



 




